
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Contract Award 2017-008 Water and Sewer Scheduled Maintenance (Bid 55-053018) 
From: Keith Pugh, Engineering Services Meeting Date:        June 18, 2018 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date: 
Advertised By: 

April 17, 2018 
Purchasing Division 

Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The City of High Point routinely uses an outside contractor to supplement our efforts to maintain our existing 
water and sewer distribution and collection lines. City Council is asked to approve contract 2017-008 for Water 
and Sewer Scheduled Maintenance. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:   
On Wednesday, May 16, 2018 the City of High Point received bids for Contract ENG-2017-008.  We did not 
receive a sufficient number of bids to proceed with opening. Our Purchasing Division re-advertised the contract 
and received bids on May 30, 2018. We received two responsive bids: 
 

Breece Enterprises, Inc.   $   338,015.00 
Yates Construction Company   $   819,426.00 
 

The availability date of this contract is immediately upon execution of the contract documents. The completion 
date for the contract work is June 30, 2019. 
 
The purpose of this contract is to perform maintenance work on our existing water and sewer system. The projects 
are identified and prioritized by our Public Services Department. Typical work includes point repairs, manhole 
reconstruction, hydrant repairs, main break repairs, replacement of deteriorated/collapsed lines, replacement of 
valves, and various other regular maintenance work items. The engineer’s estimate for the work is $301,000. 
 
 
BUDGET IMPACT: 
Funding is available in the 2017-2018 Annual Budget. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Engineering Services Department and the Public Services Department  recommend City Council to approve 
the contract award to Breece Enterprises, Inc. in the amount of $338,015.00. 




